
Our population is growing, and our current police facilities 
don’t allow us to fully respond to today’s needs.

Get involved at www.cambspoliceconsultation.co.uk

Have your say!
Proposals for service change in Cambridge 

FEBRUARY

Let us know your thoughts 
on the future of our service

Saturday Saturday 

Cambridgeshire Constabulary is 
consulting on proposals to enhance our 
service for the south of Cambridgeshire 
by replacing our outdated facilities 
at Parkside Police Station with both 
a new city centre police station 
and a police hub on the outskirts of 
Cambridge. Details of a final site for 
both the city centre police station and 
the hub will be subject to the outcome 
of this consultation.
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The nature of policing and crime 
in Cambridgeshire is changing. 



Our current facilities at Parkside do not allow us to fully respond to 
the changing nature of crime, including complex and online crime. 
We also cannot expand our facilities at the current station beyond their 
existing capacity.

The proposals for a new city centre police station and a police hub on the 
outskirts of Cambridge to serve the south of Cambridgeshire will provide a 
number of benefits:

These new facilities are needed to improve our response and service to you. 
Without them tackling crime will become more difficult.

Ways to get involved…
Let us know what is important to you about your police service in Cambridgeshire.
Watch our video and respond at www.cambspoliceconsultation.co.uk
Come and talk to us at one of our drop-ins:

Date and time Location
Saturday 1 February - 10am to 2pm The Grafton Centre, Cambridge

Thursday 6 February - 2pm to 5pm Waitrose Ely, Bray’s Lane

Wednesday 12 February - 4pm to 7pm Sainsbury’s Superstore, Huntingdon

Saturday 22 February - 10am to 2pm The Lion Yard Shopping Centre,  
Cambridge

Why we want to change our service

More time for police officers to be on patrol by increasing the number of cells 
and reducing detainee travel time

@CambsCops facebook.com/CambsCopsCambsCops 

For more information on the consultation, call 01223 827124 or email 
info@cambspoliceconsultation.co.uk

Be able to respond to complex 
and online crimes more effectively 

Improve the speed of the court 
appearance process through the 
increased use of virtual courts

Ensure a public-facing location 
in the city centre

Respond to the increasing demand 
for police as the population grows


